Economic Development Commission — Meeting Minutes 6/17/2019

Attendees: Sue DiPesa (chair), Ann Burbine, Paul Bartkiewicz and Jack McInnis

Staff: Brad Washburn (Planning & Development Director)

Old/New Business

Need to check in with Lorraine Devin at the Board of Selectmen’s office about getting
new EDC member.

Representative from the Chamber of Commerce requested that the EDC consider
providing funding to Heritage Days again this year.

Brad to follow up on looking into permitting status of Chamber of Commerce sign on 3A.
Brad provided update on Sea Scituate signage implementation. MassDOT denied the
Town’s application for new signage on 3A. Brad and Ted Brovitz will follow up with
MassDOT this summer to see what modifications we can possibly make to allow this to

move forward. In lieu of the signs on 3A, we will be moving forward with a number of
directional signs on local roads.

FY19 and FY20 Budget
e Voted $1,500 to support Shellfish Advisory Committee work
e Voted $6,000 for additional Sea Scituate signage and banners
North Scituate

e Regional sewer study is still underway.

e Local planning alternatives are needed for sewer if regional project is delayed or does not
come through.

e Town Administrator, Board of Selectmen, EDC, DPW and Planning Director discussing
short/mid/long term improvements in North Scituate Village.

e Zoning workgroup meeting for North Scituate scheduled for June 24 .

e Friends of North Scituate Village requested funds to support enhancement of the area
around the historic train canopy. Brad suggested they speak to CPC for possible funding
this Fall.
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